
 
  

Staffing news 

   
Mrs Gallagher our higher-level teaching assistant has 
decided to retire this Christmas. She has worked in our 
Reception and Nursery class for 26 years and she will be 
greatly missed by all the staff, children and families in 
school. We will however remember her fondly for her 
sense of fun, love of glitter and for her dedication to the 
children. We all wish her a long, happy and healthy retirement.        

 

 
Miss Hughes our Year 1 learning support assistant is leaving us at Christmas to 
start her maternity leave. We send her our best wishes and look forward to 
meeting her new baby in the Spring.  
 
 
Mrs Roberts our deputy headteacher has been asked to support another school 
for two terms and so she will be working at Dovecot Primary School from 
January to July 2021 as head of school. We all wish her great success in her new 
role and look forward to her return to school next year.  
 
 

The staff and governors would like to wish all our 
children and families a peaceful Christmas and a 

happy, healthy new year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to Seeing you all on the 4th January 2021  


